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Rose Free Library
Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes
May 8, 2023
Call to Order: Jennifer @ 6:04  In attendance: Deanna Davis-Wiltsie, Jennifer Sutton, Cherie Yager, Lori Peck, Christina Plucinik, Kassandra Williams
Secretary’s Report:  Laurie was absent, but sent the report. Cherie made a motion to accept and Christina seconded. Motion was approved. 
Treasurer’s Report: Lori reported on activity from March and April. No income coming in at this point.  Cherie made a motion to accept and Christina seconded. Motion was approved. 
Librarian’s Report: Deanna – We survived the renovation! The Open House went extremely well. Ron and Susan from OWWL couldn’t attend the open house, but came to the library Friday, and may possibly run an OWWL meeting here. STEM has been extremely successful – many kids have been coming in, seeing it as a communal location. People are staying longer than before – the change of space may have contributed! Toddler Tuesday also went extremely well, with families attending.  We are thinking it will continue to grow and become a permanent program. Upcoming, we will have a 60’s Throwback Party and Roman’s Birthday. For Summer Reading (All Together Now!) it will be a Superhero theme, possibly bringing a fire truck, Wayne County Sheriff, State Police, town truck. Community Days is a $25 charge. We will have a book sale here at the library, possibly Friday. We discussed our participation in the Strawberry Festival in Wolcott on 6/17, including signing up for work slots and possibly having a raffle (to be discussed further at our June meeting.) Deanna asked for administrative hours during non-open library hours, and possibly having the library open on Sundays, perhaps for 3-4 hours to accommodate public needs. Both of these were tabled until our next meeting. Christina mentioned the office downstairs getting cleaned out. 
Committee Reports:  Will meet for remodeling project & Grant = on hold. Fowlers discussed the fundraiser letter sent to them, and would want any money sent to the library to go toward a project. Some renovations were discussed, including a ramp and shelving.  A ramp renovation might be a town fix and not a library one. The removal of old books in the basement was discussed, and will be removed during the upcoming town clean-up day.
Old Business:
Summer Reading Schedule was discussed in the Librarian’s report 
New Business:
· Plan for tables at upcoming events in Rose (5/13) and Wolcott (6/17) (Discussed in Librarian’s Report)
· Trustee training workshop June 8th in Newark @ 4:30pm or online – It looks like it will be a mix of both. 
· Bulk mail for non profit – we will sign up for in the future. 
Adjournment: @ 6:59
Next Meeting: 
June 12th
